
Hi everyone, 

Just a little message to let you know what we have been up to.   

We have both really enjoyed being with you this year. You have been a great class to 
work with and we are missing you all dearly.  It’s a real shame that we can’t finish 
off the year together.  We are working with another class as school opens to other 
children.  So we are both in Year 1- it’s been lovely working with our younger children 
in school (especially with getting an afternoon play!), but we do miss Year 5! 

We will continue to provide home learning to you weekly and you can contact us either 
via the school office or by email year5@st-peters.tameside.sch.uk if you have any 
questions/ queries. Send us photographs of what you are up to and we can share them 
on our class page.  Mrs Barber is looking forward to teaching you in Year 6. So make 
sure you are keeping up with the home learning- you have done so well so far!  

Here are some pictures of what my family have been up to during lockdown.  Freya 
and Matthew are doing home learning set by their teacher and we are still trying to 
get out and about to get some fresh air and exercise.  We had a morning at the seaside 
at St Anne’s during half-term.  It felt like a holiday! Hannah is Disney mad at the 
moment and thinks she is Elsa! 

 

Message from Mrs Godsall- Hello Year 5.  Well…what a to do! I was hoping to finish 
my year with you all as your TA but circumstances have changed that.  I really hope 
you are all ok and doing what makes you happy.  I am missing you (loads and loads).  
I have had the privilege of working again with Mrs Sibson again in our Year 1 bubble.  
I know Mrs Sibson misses you all as much as I and we hope you are safe and well.  
Lockdown has meant I’ve had to decorate my hall and front room (which I haven’t 
enjoyed but had to be done!)  My good news is that I have finally had the chance to 
see my grandson.  He is nearly five months old and trying food…ha! I’ve missed him.  
Take care my lovelies.  Stay safe and happy.  See you when come back. Year 6!! OMG!! 
Mrs Godsall xx 

 

Take care,  

Mrs Sibson and Mrs Godsall 

http://stpetersstalybridge.co.uk/classes/year-5/year5@st-peters.tameside.sch.uk

